Dear [Insert]

[Name of National Association] is contacting you in relation to the EU wide initiative led by the European Commission to conduct a mutual evaluation of the status of professional regulation across Europe.

We are given to understand that each EU country must report to the European Commission the levels and nature of professional regulation in their country by a deadline of 18 January 2016, in line with the terms of Article 59 of the revised Professional Qualifications Directive. 

The reason for correspondence therefore is to offer our assistance as the professional association for hospital pharmacists in ensuring that the mutual evaluation exercise yields an accurate pan-European picture of how hospital pharmacy is regulated in each country.

We would therefore welcome an engagement with you as to what information will be provided to the Commission respecting the regulation of hospital pharmacy in [INSERT COUNTRY], and to request that we might contribute to scrutinizing that information for accuracy and fullness.

We look forward to your response. 

Kind regards,
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